
From the Pastor                                      January 16, 2022 

 As I am writing this note, icy and 
snowy weather is being predicted for Sunday.  
The Lord knows what we need.  Thus, we are 
not complaining.  In case of severe weather 
the messages today will be available by 
livestream at 11:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m.   

 I am so thankful for our church family!  As we adapt to 
situations may we pray and prepare for God to speak to us 
even when we can’t be together bodily.  You can read the bul-
letin online at faithkannapolis.com.  May God bless each of 
you on this wintry day! 
 Hopefully we will be able to have our normal Wednes-
day night schedule.  We will keep you posted.  You may also 
give your tithes and offerings online, if necessary, or wait un-
til you can bring them to church.  Have a great day!  
  

 

 
WELCOME to our newest member, Darlene                  
Waters.  We are so glad to have you at Faith! 

 

 

 
The questionnaire for SERVANTS will be                

distributed next Sunday instead of today. 
 

 
 

Thank you, Church Family, for all of the prayers, cards, and 
calls as well as the thoughtfulness shown to us during the 

home going of Juanita.  The flower and the meal 
you all provided were also greatly appreciated.                        

    --Love, the Gainey Family 
 

 
 

 
  



 

COUPLES BANQUET.. 
February 12th at 6:00 p.m. 

Cost:  $25 per couple 
Sign-up time will begin this week.  Dr. and Mrs. Randy Cox 
will be our special guests.  On Sunday the 13th Bro. Cox will 

teach all the men (including young men) during Sunday 
School, and  Mrs. Cox will teach the ladies (including young 

ladies).  Listen for more details.  The Coxes will be                          
with us through Sunday night. 

   

 
 

 
 

 
PRAISE THE LORD for the gym roof project that 

is scheduled to begin in the very near                  
future!  Although we were set back by COVID 
and by the economy, we have prayed and believe that the  

replacing of the roof must proceed.  We are trusting the Lord 
to provide.  Keep praying and giving as the Lord leads. 

 

 
 

Stay warm and safe during these days of winter weather! 
“Thou hast set all the borders of the earth: thou hast made 

summer and winter.”  Psalms 74:17 
 

Stewardship Report 
 

 

 

 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   5,450.50 
Faith Promise .................       581.00 
Missions ...........................         60.00 
Gym Roof ........................       160.00 
Building Fund .................         36.00 
Miscellaneous ..................         69.50 
 

Total ................................$  6,347.00 

Serving In The Nursery:   
 

Sunday Morning: 
Infants:  Terri Marlowe 

 

Sunday Evening: 
Infants: Myra Whitley 
2s & 3s:   Cindy Cahoon 

 

Wednesday Evening: 
Melissa Marlowe 


